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We celebrated our preschool students earlier this month. Our 4 year old class had their preschool 
graduation on May 6 and our 3 year old class had a spring celebration on May 13. Both groups of 
kids did a wonderful job singing their favorite songs and were able to enjoy juice and cookies in 
the cafeteria with their families afterwards.  
 
This month has been filled with field trips for all grades! The kindergarteners went to Twin 
Ponds, all inclusive park, and Heartland Acres in Independence. The 1st graders went to 
Hansen’s Dairy in Hudson and Twin Ponds. The 2nd graders went to the Rockford Fossil Park. 
The 3rd graders went to the Dairy Story in Calmer, Twin Ponds, and the Carnegie Cultural 
Center. Fourth Grade had a two-day School of the Wild at Twin Ponds and Airport Lake and also 
had a trip to the Osborne Nature Center. Students will also make a trip to Mikkleson Park for an 
end of the year celebration. Thanks to all of our wonderful donations from our elementary raffle 
fundraiser. 
 
The carnival committee has been working hard on planning for our in school carnival. This is 
always a fun day. If you’re interested in volunteering come on down.  
 
Staff are having some fun and hiding Minions around the school for students to find. The kids 
love searching for the Minions each day and are convinced they have magic and move at night.  
 
We finished our Spring FAST screener and our ELPA scores will come on Monday. We have our 
personalized reading plans fininalized and ready to be filed. Stefanie Throndson, the reading 
interventions, and grade level teams work hard on providing interventions throughout the year 
and collaborating throughout the year at data team meetings.  
 
It’s hard to believe we’re at the end of the school year! Teachers and students worked so hard this 
year. I’m so thankful for all of the extra time and hard work teachers put in to serve our students.  
 
 

 
 


